
September U, 19U5*

I$y dear Cfcrraraor Towers:

Thanks to your thoughtfulness, a se t of & dozen
of the studies prepared for the Dominion-Provincial Confer-
ence on Beoonst ruction has reached my off ice , and I just
wanted to &xpre*& again to you g§r appreciation*

fiie information « i l l , 1 am sure, be invaluable
to our research people aa well $Jt to Board manabera
interested in various aspects of the problem discussed.

Sincerely yours,

The Honorable <*• F. Towers,

Bank of Canada,
Ottawa.
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